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CHANGE OF ASX CODE 
 
 
 
Mareterram Limited (formerly Style Limited) is pleased to confirm that following the company’s 
recent name change from Style Limited to Mareterram Limited an application had been made to ASX 
to replace its ASX ticker code. 
 
The Company has been advised by ASX that the ticker code will change and that this will take effect 
from the commencement of trading tomorrow, Tuesday 15th December 2015, in accordance with ASX 
regulations.  

 

As previously advised the new code will be MTM. 

 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Mark Pitts 
Director / Company Secretary      
markp@endeavourcorp.com.au 
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